

January – February 2012

@ The Beach

Membership

Al Dewan

Membership is Due February 18, 2012

To keep your current Boat Spot

Early Sign-Up at the beach Saturday, February, 25th To get a better spot

Fleet Meeting

Saturday, February 4th 8:00 PM At the Cat House

Race

PLANNING MEETING
Location to be determined
Tuesday, February, 7th
7:30 PM

RACE INSTRUCTIONAL
Atlantic Highlands Yacht Club
Wednesday, March, 14th
7:30 PM

2012 SHBCC Membership Application Schedule

Mail-in application due February 18, 2012:

All applications along with your check for 2012 fees and any past dues, assessments must be filled out and sent to (SHBCC) Sandy Hook Bay Catamaran Club, PO Box 187, Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716 and postmarked no later than 2/18/2012 in order to maintain your current boat spots. Failure to do so will put your spot up for grabs at the February 25th in person sign up.

Spots will NOT be assigned if money is owed to the club.

IN PERSON SIGN-UP

Saturday, February 25th, 2012, 8:00 AM: Early sign-up will take place at the club for those wishing to select a different boat storage location. Spot assignments begin Saturday at 8:00 AM, sharp!

Friday, February 24th, 2012, 7:00 PM:

Note; a beach map of locations available and sign-up sheet will be posted on the Cathouse front door on Friday night at 7:00 PM before early sign-up on Saturday. Those attending early sign-up must stay at the beach from the time you add your name to the list until 8:00 AM on Saturday, 2/25/2012. At 8:00 AM, the first name on the sign-up list will have first choice of available spots, and so on to the last person on the sign-up list.

Within a few days after sign-up, all members will be mailed a beach map showing your spot for the 2012 season. It is important that you check your assigned spot. If there are any discrepancies, and/or if wish to change your spot to another one based on availability, you must call Nick Aristovulos at 732-872-1719 between 8:00PM and 10:00PM.

IMPORTANT NOTE:

We will not pull information from last year's files! Please fill out the whole application legibly if you expect to receive mailings and emails.

Looking forward to a great 2012 season!

Al Dewan Membership adewan@comcast.net

Visit us on the web for the most current information **WWW.FLEET250.ORG**

Social

Mark Brady

Hello Everyone!

Looking forward to another great year of SHBCC Social Happenings on and off the water.

Winter is upon us and this is a great time to think about the kind of Social activities you would like to see happen and be a part of next season. The usual big events are Memorial Day Weekend, 4th of July, Labor Day Weekend, and any racing regattas, but there are plenty of other weekends... Remember, if you have an idea for a fun event, I would like to hear about it and let's make it happen!

Call or email with any questions or suggestions— Thanks!

Mark Brady (732) 580-9606 mark.brady2@comcast.net

Commodore's Corner

Vic Simon

Welcome everyone to our 35th year as the largest beach catamaran club in the country. We have a lot planned for the upcoming year and look for your continued participation. We have many exciting events planned for 2012. Do not forget about the early sign-up so that you may retain your spots.

We will have a budget vote meeting on the first Saturday of February (Feb 4) at 8 pm at the Cat House. We look forward to seeing you there. As always keeping this short and sweet- Looking forward to the early sign-up. Everyday day gets a little lighter later until the spring.

Vic Simon

DON'T FORGET TO MAIL YOUR CHECK AND APPLICATION BEFORE THE FEBRUARY 18TH DEADLINE